UNIVERSITY OF MISSOUR! SYSTEM

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm asion

Region llI

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attn:  John A. Grobe, Chief

Dear Mr. Grobe:

Oflice of the Vice Prasident for Academic Affairs

November 29, 1990

308 University Hall
Columbia, Missouri 65211
Telephone (314) 882-6396

Enclosed is the report you requested concerning allegations that certain gspects of the radiation
safety program at the University were not in accord with the dandbook of Radiolegical Operations.

You submitted three allegations for the University to investigate and requested a report of the
results be submitted to you. All three were found to be unsubstantiated. The attached report provides

the support for the conclusions

The names of all individuals involved in the investigation have been stated on a separate page.
| ask that this page not be placed in the public document room to ensure the privacy of those
individuals. The names do not affect the nature of the allegations.

If there is any additional information that you would like to receive, please do not hesitate to

contact me.

to: Richard L. Wallace
T. Lew Pitchford
Jackie Jones

COLUMBIA

Sincerely,

Mark A. Burkholder

Associate Vice President
for Academic Atfairs

KANSAS CITY ROLLA ST LOUIS
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